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Tele Pay USA actor files class action 
over allegations she was not paid a 
minimum wage
By Wadi Reformado

An Orlando woman alleges 
that she earns less than the 
minimum wage for her work 
with a national telephone sex-
talk purveyor and has filed a 
class-action complaint.

Anne Cannon filed a complaint 
on behalf of all others similarly 
situated on June 27 in the U.S. 
District Court for the Central 
District of California against 
Tele Pay USA alleging violation 
of the Fair Labor Standards Act.

According to the complaint, the 
plaintiff has been employed by 
the defendant since 2008 as an 
actor for its telephone sex-talk 
business. The plaintiff holds Tele 
Pay USA responsible because 
the defendant allegedly failed 
to pay minimum wage to the 
plaintiff, misclassified them as 
independent contractors and 
failed to pay for overtime work.

The plaintiff requests a trial 
by jury and seeks overtime 

pay, compensatory damages, 
liquidated damages, interest, 
a minimum wages, all legal 
fees and any other relief as 
this court deems just. She is 
represented by Brian H. Mahany 
of The Mahany Law Firm in 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin; John 
Bruster Loyd of Jones, Gillaspia 
and Loyd in Houston; and 
Joseph M. Tully of Tully & Weiss 
in Martinez.   
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